
Stake and Ward Boundary Realignments
Salt Lake Hunter, Salt Lake Hunter East and Salt Lake Hunter South Stakes

17 September 2023

Salt Lake Hunter East Stake
Stake President - Adriel Burkholder

Executive Secretary - Galen R. Coles 801-966-2230 galenrcoles@gmail.com

Unaffected Wards
Brookhaven, Hunter 5th, Hunter 10th, Hunter 11th, Hunter 15th, and Hunter 27th

● All will meet in the same building at the same time as you have been
● You will hold full meeting schedules on September 24th

Granger Single Adult Ward
● You will continue to meet in the building at 5180 West 4700 South at 11:30 am
● You will hold full meeting schedules on September 24th

Cherry Blossom Ward
● Members of the former Valley View Ward and members of the formerWestpoint Ward

are now members of the new Cherry Blossom Ward
● You will meet in the building at 5180 West 4700 South at 9 am
● Bishop of the Cherry Blossom Ward is Douglas L. Jones
● Executive Secretary - Michael L. Guymon 801-792-2534 Utahguymon@gmail.com
● You will be meeting for Sacrament Meeting only on September 24th

You can find more details including maps by scanning this QR code or visiting the website

https://www.slhunterstake.com/



Salt Lake Hunter Stake

Stake President - Neal Peterson
Executive Secretary - Alan J. Wayman 801-556-3174 jeddewayman1@gmail.com

Hunter 3rd and Rancho Vista Wards - Membership, boundaries, building, and times are unaffected

Mapusaga Ward
● Current members of the Mapusaga Ward who live south of 4100 South and east of 5600 West

within the former Hunter South Stake Boundaries are members of the Volta Ward
● Leaders from the Mapusaga and Volta Wards will meet together with individuals and families

over the coming weeks to help with the transition
● The Mapusaga Ward will continue to meet at 3970 South 5200 West at 1 pm
● You will hold a full meeting schedule on September 24th

Early Duke Ward
● Members of the former Pheasant Brook and members of the formerWoodledge Ward are now

members of the new Early Duke Ward
● You will meet in the building at 4444 South Early Duke Street at 11:30 am
● The Bishop of the Early Duke Ward is Bryan K. Jorgensen
● Executive Secretary - Brent J Foy 801-718-7145 brentjfoy@gmail.com
● You will be meeting for Sacrament Meeting only on September 24th

Woodgrove Ward
● Members of the former Colony West and members of the former Deerfield Ward are now

members of the newWoodgrove Ward
● You will meet in the building at 4322 South 5400 West at 9 am
● The Bishop of the Woodgrove Ward is Craig F. Hamilton
● Executive Secretary - Mark D. Hukill 801-910-5314 markdhukill@gmail.com
● You will be meeting for Sacrament Meeting only on September 24th

Highbury Ward
● Current Highbury Ward members and members of the former Centennial Park Ward who live

north of 3500 South are now members of the Highbury Ward
● You will meet in the building at 3372 South Merry Lane at 9 am
● The Bishop of the Highbury Ward is David W. Opoulos
● Executive Secretary - Matt MacPherson 801-828-7800 highburyward@gmail.com
● You will hold full meeting schedules on September 24th

Hunter 2nd Ward
● Current Hunter 2nd Ward members and members of the former Centennial Park Ward who

live south of 3500 South are now members of the Hunter 2nd Ward
● You will meet in the building at 3970 South 5200 West at 9 am
● The Bishop of the Hunter 2nd Ward is L. Bradley Burton
● Executive Secretary - Lynn Erickson 801-946-1091 lynn.erickson@churchofjesuschrist.org
● You will hold full meeting schedules on September 24th
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